Vietnam Veterans of America Chapter 233
Robin Goodrich, President
29 Chestnut Street, Carteret, NJ 07008
732-261-1787

8 July 2023

Officers and Members of Disabled American Veterans Chapter 16 Somerville
232 Union Avenue (Route 28)
Somerville, NJ 08876

Dear Comrades and Friends,

On behalf of the Sailors, Marines and their families stationed at Naval Weapons Station Earle, in Colts
Neck, NJ, the members of Vietnam Veterans of America Chapter 233 would like to thank you very
much for your recent donation of $100 in Shop Rite gift cards, which have been delivered to the
Food Pantry, located on the base, and to the MWR (Morale, Welfare and Relief) Director. These gift
cards give the Food Pantry patrons and sailors residing on NWS Earle the opportunity to purchase
perishable food items, to supplement their weekly groceries.

Your thoughtfulness will truly help our Nation’s finest, who struggle financially to provide food for
themselves and their families. There is no chow hall on base and those living in the barracks are
very limited to where they can actually go to eat. Many end up microwaving something or traveling
up Route 34 to McDonald’s. Families living in base housing depend greatly on the Food Pantry,
which stocks up on non-perishable food, diapers and personal items.

Your donations are greatly appreciated and VVA 233 thanks you for your support in this endeavor.
Thank you for your help! God bless Americal

Respectfully,

Rebim A Gesdrich

Robin A Goodrich, Chapter President



